
Dear all 
 
 We would like to make the first announcement for the 8th Asia-Pacific 
 conference on few-body problems in physics (APFB2020), 
19-23 August in 2020 which will be held in Kanazawa, Japan. 
 http://www.rcnp.osaka-u.ac.jp/Divisions/np1-a/apfb2020/ 
 
 The list of invited speakers, abstract submission and registration will 
 be announced in the second circular. 
 We hope to have many attendance in the conference. 
 We look forward to seeing you in the conference. 
 
 Sincerely yours, 
 Emiko Hiyama (Kyushu Univ./RIKEN) co-chair 
 Atsushi Tamii (Osaka-RCNP) co-chair 
 Souichi Ishikawa(Hosei Univ.) co-chair 
Yukie Maeda(Miyazaki Univ.)scientific Secretary 

 Yoichi Ikeda(Osaka-RCNP) scientific secretary 
contact address: apfb2020@email.phys.kyushu-u.ac.jp 
 


